NOTICE
WATER SAMPLES

We can NOT accept water samples during our office closure June
20t — 2274 2017. During this time, water samples can be taken to

RENFREW — Health Unit Office 450 O’Brien Road, Suite 106, 613-432-5853

8:30 a.m. — noon and 1:00 - 4:30 p.m (closed from noon-1:00 p.m. for lunch}

AFTERHOURS DROP BOX

Our afterhours drop box will be unavailable during our
office closure June 20™-22" 2017.

Thank you for your patience



